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Steve,

Christopher Meyer
Steve Munro
Jack caswell
7/25/20089:12 AM
Fwd: Clarification on EI Segundo Project money to 5MBRC

Let me know if you have any questions. I'll be back in the office on Monday.

Christopher

»> "Scott Valor" <scottvalor@hotmail.com> 7/14/2008 11:40 AM »>
Hi Christopher--

Hope all is well. You and I have discussed the fact that while staff Cannot support NRG's paymentof the additional $4
million in light of their changed plans for dry cooling, that staff also agrees that the $1 million already paid out will not be
required to be returned so long as it has been encumbered (100%) or spent (about 80% at this point).

However, the staff report siinply crosses out the entire provision regarding the $5 million, without the above clarification.
Is it possible for staff to make this clarification in one form or another?

We could submit a written comment by the end of the day, but I don't think it's necessary. Please call me to clarify if you
get a chance~

310-922~2376

--Scott Valor, on behalf of the santa Monica Bay Restoration Commission

DOCKET
OO-AFC~14e
DATE 'JUt 1 4 2008

./

REeD.1JUL 2 5 -

\.


